
 

 

 
 
 
March 30, 2023 
 
 
Student ID #233-2709 
 
Ramandeep Kaur  
8524 121 Street 
Surrey, BC, V3W 9R2 
CANADA 
 
 
Dear Ramandeep Kaur ,  

The Directors and Faculty of LaSalle College Vancouver have reviewed your application for 
enrollment in the Associate of Arts Degree program starting April 03, 2023. You have been 
accepted provided you submit an original high school transcript in English including your 
graduation date. 

We will be forwarding registration and orientation day information to you prior to your start 
date. Please advise us of any change in address prior to this date.  If you have any questions, 
please contact Deepika Nayyar, Admissions Advisor. 

Congratulations!  We look forward to welcoming you in April 2023. 

Sincerely, 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Karen Kiely 
Registrar 
 


